
  
 

 

 

 

From: fam3bar@att.net 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: I OPPOSE Mandatory Covid-19 Vaccines for all Nevada College Students 
Date: Friday, August 20, 2021 7:15:32 AM 

I know your hearts are in the right place, but this MANDATE is teaching our young adults that’s it’s 
OK to trample on our Constitutional rights.  Students must be taught to do their own research.  They 
may very well decide to be vaccinated, but it will be THEIR decision.  Giving in to a THREAT is 
alarmingly unconstitutional. 

Thank you. 

Nita Barnes and Family 
Dayton, NV 
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